
Prefect and Head Boy/Girl Applications 

Dear Year 6, 

We invite you to apply for the role of a Year 6 Prefect or Head Boy/Girl. 

Attached to this message is the job description we discussed in class today. If you wish to apply for 

either role, you should write a letter of application to your class teacher and Mrs Yorke explaining 

why you think you are suited to the role and how you will carry out the responsibilities these jobs 

require. 

Please note that if you apply for the role of Head Boy/Girl and are not successful, you can still be 

appointed as a prefect. Please state in your letter which role you are applying for.  

Application letters are due Monday 11th September 2023. 

If you have any questions, please ask your class teachers.  

Good luck! 


